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RE: BODANGORA WIND FARM PROPOSAL MP10-0157

We, the owners of property “Westview” Spicer’s Creek, Wellington object to the

wind farm proposal.

“Westview” is located within 2klms of the project and according to the Environmental
Assessment “Westview” will be located 1.63klms and 0.88 klms from the nearest

turbine.

We have not had adequate consultation on the project and particularly the consultation
required as per the Director General’s requirements for dwellings located within
2klms of the proposal. Nor have we signed any consent for “Westview” to be sited

within 2klms of the nearest wind turbine.

Yours Faithfully,

&—

Joe Mason

Spicer’s Run Pty. Ltd.
Spicer’s Creek
Wellington NSW 2820




